
	
	

Saturday 
31st October 

School Relays  
Prince and Princess of 

the Mountain 
 

Swimming 
 

Athletic Sports 
 

School Photos 

UPCOMING EVENTS 	

30th October 2020               Term 4 Week 3 
Kia	ora	
	

We	have	had	another	busy	week	
at	school.	
	

A	group	of	children	participated	
in	the	Rotorua	Tough	Guy	Tough	
Gal	Challenge.	
	

Students	have	been	swimming	
every	day	this	week,	and	that	will	
continue	next	week	–	so	don’t	
forget	your	togs	and	a	towel!	
	

Our	Kapa	Haka	group	travelled	to	
Whakatāne	today	for	their	
performance.	
	

Prince	and	Princess	of	the	
mountain	race	is	tomorrow	with	
our	junior	students	entering	
teams	in	the	School	Relay.	

When:	 	 Saturday	31st	October		

Venue:	 	 Waterhouse	Reserve	(opposite	
Firmin	Field)	-	Waterhouse	Street,	Kawerau	

Times:	 	 Meet	at	Firmin	Field	at	8.15am.	
Relay	Times:	Year	1/2	-	9:00am;	Year	3/4	-	9:30am	

Equipment:	 Shoes	MUST	be	worn,	Water	Bottle.	
Students	will	run	in	a	Kawerau	Pūtauaki	
shirt/singlet	but	will	need	to	wear	their	own	
shorts/tights.	



Thank you 
to the whānau 
who have paid 

their  
$20 bus fee for 

Term 4! Don’t forget your 
hat and drink bottle 

Cycle Safety 

Don’t forget 
to wear 

your helmet 

Road	Patrol	-	perfect	environment	for	
some	tuakana-teina	knowledge	

sharing.	
We	have	some	of	our	younger	students	
learning	the	ropes	at	the	moment,	so	
please	be	patient	and	be	sure	to	

model	great	road	safety	rules	at	our 
crossing	whānau! 

	



 


